
Mr. Randy Wicker 
Uplift Lighting 
506 Hudson Street 
New York, New York 10014 

Dear Mr. Wicker, 

John J Kearns 

I hope you will recall that I stopped by your store very briefly on Monday and mentioned 
that I am planning to do research on Marsha P. Johnson. I was very happy to hear that 
you have some boxes of information on her and would be willing to assist me in my 
research. 

I am currently finishing up my studies at the CUNY Graduate School and plan to begin 
the research project towards the middle of February. I will get in touch with you then. 

Sincerely, 




